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Staff Appointment 
 
The Board of Governors appointed Mrs Sue Iveston as Numeracy Co-Ordinator (Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1), 
and Numeracy Support Teacher; we wish her well in her time at Pond Park PS. 
 
 
Primary 7 Transfer Interviews 
 
The AQE/GL Assessment results will be issued to parents on Saturday 27 January.  Parents of Primary 7 pupils will 
this week have received an appointment time for interview, following that date.  They will also have received today 
a guidance sheet for consideration prior to attending the interview. 
 
 
Christmas Charity Collections 
 
I am delighted to advise that a total of £1,051.56 was raised for ‘Friends of the Cancer Centre’ from our Christmas 
charity collections and I would like to thank you all for your on-going support. 
 
 
PTA Meeting 
 
A PTA Meeting will be held in the ICT Suite on Monday 15 January at 7.30 pm. 
 
 
Praying Parents 
 
Please note the dates when our Praying Parents Group will meet throughout the remainder of the academic year.  
The Group meet in our Staff Room from 9.00 am until 9.30 am and everyone will be made welcome. 
 

 25 January 
 22 February 
 22 March 
 26 April 
 31 May 
 28 June 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G T Cherry 
Principal 
 


